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-Dan Swartout called the meeting to order at  2:35 p.m. 

-Dan reviewed criteria of the Steering Committee and the job of the Steering Committee 

Chair. 

-Dan thanked existing subcommittee chairs for their hard work during the past year. 

-Linda Leighty mentioned the concern of using WebCat and the possibility of using 

something else and would like for us to look at another product that Sirsi is developing. 

-Harry Cooke commented on the Hawaii Community College System's catalog and the 

"neatness" of it. 

-Ruth announced the upgrade to Unicorn 2002 is available for testing on Thelma and 

briefly discussed the new client, which will be implemented, on the Production server 

(Louise) in August. 

-Subcommittee Chairs announced their replacements and concern was expressed about 

empty subcommittee chairs. 

-Sharon Day-Lowe from Gaston stated that she may be interested in chairing the 

Cataloging subcommittee. 

-Ellen Williams nominated Libby Stone for the new Steering Committee Chair.  No other 

nominations were made.  She was voted in as the 2003/04 chair. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 3:05 p.m. 

 


